
 

New Patient Letter 

 
Your new patient visit may last up to 2 hours which includes check in, office visit and  

checkout. Results of current lab work would be helpful. The charge for this visit is $325 for an adult. 

An additional $100-$300 should be allowed for doctor-recommended supplements, lab tests or 

therapies.  

You will be charged for this appointment unless you cancel 24 hours in advance.  
 

The Jangaard Clinic recommends at least 1-2 follow-up appointments at 4-8 week intervals. Follow 

up office visits cost $125 and may last up to 45 minutes from check in  

to check out.  

 

Payment is expected at time of visit. We accept cash, check, VISA and MasterCard but at this time 

we would like payment by credit card. We do not bill insurance companies but will be happy to give 

you the appropriate form to submit to your insurance company.  

 

Currently, our scheduled clinic hours are Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday from 9 am to 1 pm. 

Monday we are open 9 am to 2 pm for supplement orders, messages, and scheduling. Friday 

supplement orders only from 9 – noon.  

 

Messages, orders, appointment changes, and cancellations can be left on our voice mails 24/7. Call 

360-331-6470 to choose an extension.  

 

The Jangaard Clinic is Fragrance Free. Please do not wear perfumed products (including hair 

products) on the day of your appointment (deodorant, perfume, aromatherapy oil, hairspray, gel, 

etc.). Thank you.  

 

We look forward to meeting you,  

 

Naturopathic Doctors  

Dr. Robert Jangaard & Dr. Hans Jangaard  

 

Clinic staff  

Kathleen, Joan, & Lyna  


